
Mandatory for all Team Staff for the 2020/21 Season  

  

For the 2020-21 hockey season, all  coaches, trainers, team managers, 
instructors and referees  are required to complete the online 
course”  Planning a Safe Return to Hockey” .  The course is designed to help 
with the uncertainty around COVID-19 and start of the 2020-21 hockey season.  

  

The course is free and takes around 20 minutes to complete. Development 1 
and HP1 Certified Coaches will receive 1 Certification Maintenance point for 
completing the course.  

Registration for the Course will take place through your eHockey account.  

Click here to register and begin the online 
course https://ehockey.hockeycanada.ca/ehockey/ClinicDetail.aspx?cid=13104
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Please be advised, this will be part of the mandatory requirements for you and 
your team staff in order to be added to any official team roster.  
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